
 

 

Gitarattan International Business School (GIBS) organized a visit to the Forensic Science 

Laboratory, Rohini on 11
th

 October 2018 for the third year students of B.B.A.LL.B. The Forensic 

Science Laboratory is a dynamic multi-disciplinary organization devoted to the ideals of 

excellence that provides leadership to advance forensic science and its application to the legal 

system.  

  

The experienced staff at the laboratory organised a ‘familiarisation programme’ for the students 

and presented a very exhaustive lecture to the students so as to enable them to learn and 

understand the functioning and services provided by the laboratory. They also educated the 

students about the history of the laboratory and also the various divisions forming part of the 

laboratory. 

The presentation given comprehensively explained the purpose of each of the division of the 

laboratory including Biology Division, Chemistry Division, Fingerprints Division, Ballistic 

Division, Lie Detecton Unit, etc. and also the exhibits which are usually sent for examination to 

these divisions. They also educated the students on how with the growth of science and 

technology, they keep adding various new divisions which may provide useful services for 

examination for crime detection. In the last few years, the have started Computer Forensics Unit 

which enables extraction of data from mobile phones, SIM cards or even retrieve data  from 

various storage media including hard disk, pen drive, memory card etc. 

In the end, questions were invited from the students and the students engaged themselves to 

understand and clarify their doubts regarding the activities performed by the laboratory. 

The purpose behind organizing the visit was to provide practical exposure to the law students in 

the area of examination and appraisal of evidences collected during/ post the commission of an 

offence which corresponds to their learning in the classroom. 
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